Mmty of
Columbia

David Nichols <david.nichols@como.gov>

Fwd: [PubW]: Fire station 11

1 message

Kent Hayes <kent.hayes@como.gov>
To: David Nichols <David.Nichols@como.gov>

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Dana Sample <Dana.Sample@como.gov>
Date: Mon, Jul 12, 2021 at 8:47 AM

Subject: Fwd: [PubW]: Fire station 11

To: Kent Hayes <kent.hayes@como.gov=>

Hello,

Mon, Aug 2, 2021 at 9:48 AM

Please see comments received on the pubw@como.gov email regarding Fire Station 11.

Thank you
Dana Sample, CTA

St. Administrative Support Assistant / HR Liaison
City of Columbia, Public Wotks Department
701 E Broadway, 3rd Floor

Columbia, MO 65201
573.874-2489

Dana.Sample@como.gov

---------- Forwarded message
From: Wanda Gebhardt <wanda.gebhardi@gmail.com>
Date: Mon, Jul 12, 2021 at 8:44 AM

Subject; [PUbW]: Fire station 11

To: <puhw@como.gov>

Yes, please build it ASAP. The SW part of Columbia is growing so fast, we need the rapid coverage.

Wanda gebhardt
Thornbrook subd

Sent from my iPad
Wanda

city of Columbia
Public Works
Kent E. Hayes
Bullding Facilities Manager
573.874.7647

Kent.Hayes@CoMo.gov
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é city of David Nichols <david.nichocls@como.gov>

Columbia
Fwd: [PubW]: New fire station on ScottBlvd.

1 message

Kent Hayes <kent.hayes@como.gov> Maon, Aug 2, 2021 at 9:48 AM
To: David Nichols <David.Nichols@como.gov>

----—-- Forwarded message -—------

From: Dana Sample <Dana.Sample@como.gov>
Date: Wed, Jul 7, 2021 at $:59 AM

Subject; Fwd: [PubW]: New fire station on ScottBlvd.
To: Kent Hayes <kent.hayes@como.gov>

Hello,

Please see the comments below regarding the new fire station on Scott Bivd. We received this email this morning on
pubw@como.gov,

Thank you,

Dana Sample, CTA

Sr. Administrative Support Assistant / HR Liaison
City of Columbia, Public Works Department

701 E Broadway, 3rd Floor

Columbia, MO 65201

573-874-2489

Dzna.Sample@como.gov

---------- Forwarded message --—-----

From: Carol Headley <carolheadley@mchsi.com>
Date: Tue, Jul B, 2021 at 8:24 PM

Subject: [PubW]: New fire station on ScottBlvd.

To: pubw@como.gov <pubw@como.gov>

What about including a mini-library since the southwest part of town is so far from the main library. At lease, include a
boaok return box.
Thanks for your consideration.

Carol Headley

ciyof Columbia
Public Works

Kent E. Hayes

Buiiding Facilities Manager

573.874.7647




